Richmond, July 14th, 2023

To our Precious customers,

Everyone knows that the year 2023 presented major challenges for all areas but especially in
the food industry. The price of raw materials, the cost of labor as well as the cost of transport
(to name only these) have exploded and reached heights that we could never have imagined.

With the current market, it is very difficult to maintain our production costs. We are
experiencing price increases from all sides and unfortunately, this forces us to proceed with a

new price increase which will be in effect from September 1rst 2023.

We thank you for your usual collaboration and take this opportunity to express our gratitude
for your loyalty.

Please accept, Madam, Sir, the expression of our best feelings.
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